
 
 

 

 

               

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                          

 

             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kindergarten News from 
Miss Bower’s Class 

May 16, 2014 
 

Our Week! 
This week we continued to learn about living and non-living things and started 
to connect it to plants. Next week, we will begin our plant unit and students 

will get to plant their own bean plant!  
In writing, we wrote about problems that we see in the school. We learned 

that we can write to make the world better! Students wrote about the 
problem, told why they think it’s a problem, and offered a solution! They 

even wrote letters to the principal! 
Important information has come home about our end of the year celebration 
and about our Kindergarten Field Day. Please look over this information and 

send things back to school as needed! The end of the year is a busy time 
and I appreciate your support!  

Homework 
 
 

Seed List 
See paper in 
child’s folder 

 

 
Clifford is 
going home 

with, 
Teagan! 



Important Dates: 

May 21- BOGO Book Fair 

May 23- Half Day 

May 26-No School 

May 28- Library Day 

June 11- Field Trip 

June 17- Ice Cream Social! 

June 25- Field Day 

 

End of the Year 
Celebration! 

Yesterday, a letter and 
donation request was 

sent home for our end 
of the year celebration. 
Please send these back 

to school as soon as 
possible so I can start 
planning accordingly! I 
am excited to have a 

night of fun to celebrate 
a wonderful year!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

                    

 
We learned the –et sight word 
family this week! Ask your child 

to tell you these words! 

       

          
 
 
 
 

Book Fair 
On May 21 from 1:45-2:15 our 
class will go to the Scholastic Book 
Fair. Books are buy one, get one 
free! If you would like to come 

help your child pick out 
appropriate books you are more 

than welcome to! Parents must sign 
in at the front desk and meet us at 
the book fair. If you are not able 
to attend but would like your child 
to purchase books, please send in 
money in an envelope with your 

child. 
             


